
PowerSchool Parent Portal Accounts 
 
Golden Hills School Division uses PowerSchool to strengthen its communication between 
school and home.  Using the Parent Portal, parents and guardians can access information 
regarding their child’s grades, attendance and report cards.  In order to meet Alberta Education 
guidelines, an Annual Demographic Verification form must be completed by the parent/guardian 
each year.  A digital version of this form can be accessed through the Parent Portal. 
 
Parents and guardians only need to create one Parent Portal account regardless of the number 
of children they have within Golden Hills School Division - meaning only one login to remember!  
Parents are able to add their kindergarten aged students and complete online registration forms 
for them through the portal. 
 
The Parent Portal account follows each student as they move within the Division. There is no 
need to recreate an account when students progress to the next grade or school. 
 
For more information about the PowerSchool Parent Portal or, if you require assistance in 
setting up your account, please contact your school directly. 
 
PowerSchool Parent Portal Instructions 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yq9tv6lz5raiNbsoE01fBEHgWoelsTCg/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104689979328261893400&rtpof=true&sd=true

